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Gippsland Region Board summary  

The Gippsland Region Board met on Sunday 21 May after the 2023 GBR Annual General 

Meeting. The following is a summary of matters discussed and decisions made.  

Board and delegated officer positions  
The Board elected Nigel Plunkett as Vice President.  
 
The following were appointed to delegated officer positions: 
 

• Pennant and State Events Recorder, Brad Lancaster 

• Umpiring Coordinator, Chris Sherrin. 
 

The Board is very keen to hear from anyone interested in the web manager, communications 

or sponsorship roles. Email your details to gippslandbr@gmail.com 

 

Committee positions 
The Board approved the following nominations: 
 

• Competitions – Brad Lancaster, Pam Carter, Colin Smith, Jan Morton, Nigel Plunkett, 
Wayne Morris and Ian Jones 

• Sides Selection – Ray Kennedy, Colin Smith, Ian Johns, Pam Carter 
 
Pennant 
The Board urges clubs to submit their pennant sides for the 2023/24 season before the 31 
July closing date to enable the Competitions Committee to start discussions on the structure, 
in particular Region Division 1 Weekend Pennant. Submit teams to gippslandbr@gmail.com. 
 
 
Next meeting 
Monday 17 July at Maffra Bowls Club. 
 
 
Bronwyn Thwaites 
Region Secretary 
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